

OFFICE OF THE MAYOR

City Hall - 20399 Douglas Crescent, Langley, BC Canada V3A 4B3 Telephone: 604-514-2801 Fax: 604-514-2838

September 27, 2017

Dear Mr. Roberts:

On behalf of Langley City Council, I am delighted to welcome you as you near the completion of your Push for Change journey.

An endeavor such as this is epic in proportion and your perseverance, commitment and dedication are an inspiration to us all. The City of Langley unreservedly supports your mission as you draw attention to the unfortunate realities of youth homelessness.

We commend you and your behind-the-scenes team for your efforts to bring together this positive experience. By raising both awareness and funding, The Push for Change will go a long way in alleviating the plight of homeless youth.

We wish you much success and safe travels in the finals days of The Push for Change campaign.

Yours truly,

City of Langle

Ted Schaffer

Mayd

